
Towels Needed

The Cape Coral Animal Shelter needs our help! 
With so many incoming puppies at their facility, they

are running out of bath towels to keep the puppies dry
and warm. Our third graders are seeking your help

with this special service project! 

New or used clean bath towels
DONATIONS NEEDED:

DROP YOUR TOWELS OFF AT THE CAFE
ENTRANCE OR UPSTAIRS IN FRONT OF 

MRS. CARDWELL’S AND MRS. CURASCO’S
CLASSROOMS ROOM 201 & 203

Collection begins Monday, September 15  and th

ends on Friday, September 26th.


